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Primary Health Network is accepting bids for the replacement of Air Conditioning (A/C) Units at the following location:

Location: Farrell Dental Center, 350 Sharon New Castle Road, Farrell, PA 16121-1576

PHN is proactively replacing six (6) end of life A/C units at the location listed above. The six (6) units that are designated
for replacement are units 1, 3,4, 5, 10 and 11. The units are numbered and are all located on the North East side (rear)
of the building — ground level. To be included with the replacement of the outdoor A/C units, the indoor coil and the
refrigeration line sets all need to be replaced with new components. Desired replacement units are new Carrier or
Tempstar units.

Bids should list the price for each material item separately. Labor should be listed separately as well.

The medical suites will remain open while work is being performed and work should be performed in a manner that
imposes minimal to no impact on office operations.

Bids may include other commercial client references; however, references are not required.
Should material availability allow, work must be completed no later than August 15, 2023.

All bids must include a W-9 and a Certificate of Insurance. Bids without this documentation will not be considered.

Contacts

Robert Holbert, Director of Facilities, Phone: 724-977-6481, Email: rholbert@primary-health.net, can be contacted to
schedule a time to view/tour the medical office, or field any questions regarding the request for quote.

Carl Sizer, CFO, will receive bids via email at finance@primary-health.net or in-person at 118 Vine Avenue, Sharon, PA
16146. Best and final bids should be submitted by 5/5/2023. Bids submitted to only be submitted to Carl Sizer.

Bids submitted to someone other than Carl Sizer will not be considered.
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